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August 24, 2023 
 

 
Bid No.: ITB-23-16 – CHILD CARE RENOVATIONS AT CITY 

HALL 
 

NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION 
 
The City of Fairbanks is cancelling the above referenced bid in its 
entirety.  The City is going incorporate a multitude of changes and 
plans on reissue under ITB-23-18 on August 25, 2023. 
 
The City appreciates the time and effort of interested bidders thus far 
and apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please email: purchasing@fairbanks.us 
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